
 

Town of Mendon 
 

Special Selectboard Meeting    December 4, 2013 
  

Members of Selectboard present:  Greg Smith, Larry Courcelle 
 
Town Officers and employees present: Sara Tully, Town Administrator, Scott Bradley, 
Constable/Director Public Safety/Fire Warden 
 
Residents and visitors present: None 
 
The Selectboard Meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM at the Town Office. 

 
The Selectboard warned this meeting to interview interested candidates for open vacancies and 
to discuss 2013-2014 and 2014-2015 budget. 
 
No additional candidates to fill the vacancies were available to meet with the Selectboard. 
 
Motion by G. Smith to enter Executive Session at 6:31 PM to discuss personnel with the 
Selectboard, S. Bradley and S. Tully present.  Motion seconded by L. Courcelle.  The 
Selectboard unanimously approved the motion.  The chair declared the board out of Executive 
Session at 7:50 PM. 
 
No action was taken. 
 
The Selectboard reviewed and discussed the 2013-2014 law enforcement and road crew budgets.  
The Selectboard discussed law enforcement personnel and impacts to the 2014-2015 budget. 
 
There being no further business, G. Smith moved to adjourn at 7:51 PM.  Motion carried. 
 
Date Approved____________________ 
 
 
________________________  ______________________ 
Greg Smith     Sara Tully –Clerk of the Board    
 
   
________________________ 
Larry Courcelle 


